
Nicolas Wedekind 

My name is Nico Wedekind and I am running for the position of At-Large member of the ELUL. I am a 

graduate of the University of Washington Law School and currently serve as Policy Counsel for Front and 

Centered. I had the pleasure of serving the section as a co-chair for the 2023 ELUL Mid-Year Conference. 

In working with the ELUL Executive Committee, I learned about some of the opportunities a member of 

the Executive Committee has to elevate practitioners in the field of environmental law. If elected, I would 

utilize this space to bring more attention to the work being done by environmental justice practitioners 

and lawyers operating in intersectional spaces, as well as expand the resources provided by the ELUL 

Section to new and existing lawyers looking to become involved in those practices and beyond. I look 

forward to the opportunity to serve the members of the Washington State Bar Association and to be 

able to work with the other members of the ELUL in committee planning, law school and community 

outreach, legislative updates, and in furthering the interests of the Section and the overall 

environmental law community. I would appreciate your vote in the upcoming election. Thank you. 


